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Please note that an  asterisk * invites you to stand as you are able 

Assistive Listening Systems are available - see ushers 
Music sheets for hymns on screen are available - see ushers 

Large Print bulletins from ushers 

Welcome 
 

Announcements 
 

Prelude: “Swing Low, Sweet Chariot “    Spiritual 
                Solo:  Keith Eastman 
 

To Praise God 
 

Call to Worship: 
Holy, holy, holy, God of glory and strength,  
we take notice and recognize you. 
Holy, holy, holy, God of power and majesty,  
we take notice and recognize you.  
Holy, holy, holy, God of blessing and peace,  
we take notice and recognize you. 
Come, let us worship.  
 
*Introit: “And on This Path” MV 8 (on screen) 
Reproduced with permission under license #C17014 – LicenSing Online 
 

Prayer: 
Glorious God, be with us as we worship you  
today. Remind us that you are God, and larger 
than we can dream. You take us by surprise, 
you confront us, and you love the whole world, 
so much more than we can imagine. Amen.  
 
*Hymn: “Holy, Holy, Holy” #315  
 

To Open the Scriptures 
 

Scripture: Psalm 29 VU#756  
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*Hymn: “I Was There to Hear Your Borning Cry” #644  
 
Sacrament of Baptism (on screen) 

 

Sawyer Robert Moore  
son of 

Matthew and Holly Moore 
Congregational Representative: Cathy Peters 

Water Pourer: Madden Moore 
Godparents: Lauren and Robert Cawardine,  

           Emily Moore 
 
The Lord’s Prayer 
 
Scripture: John 3: 1-17 NT p.114 Winston Kinnaird 
 

Ministry of Music: “Deep in Our Hearts” 
      Ron Klusmeier  
         
Sermon 
 
*Hymn: “I, the Lord of Sea and Sky” #509 
 
            To Respond in Faith  
 

Offering 
 

*Doxology: “Praise God from Whom All Blessings  
    Flow” #541 (on screen) 
 
Prayer of Dedication 
 
Prayers of the People 
 

We Return, Strengthened, To Live Our Faith 
 

*Hymn: “Lift High the Cross” #151  
 
Benediction 
 
Choral Blessing:  VU #431 
 
 

Ushers 
 

Penny and Stan Reid 

Howard and Jean Hammond 
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Announcements  
 

Mon. May 28 - Book Club in the lounge at 7pm. 

PAR - If you are already giving to the church using PAR 
and you want to make any revisions to your amounts, 
then email the church office with your changes at 
stjohnsk@magma.ca or stop in to the office. If you want 
to sign up for PAR, please see Helen in the office. PAR is 
convenient and ensures regular monthly givings to help 
our church’s ministry even when you are away. 
 
Rideau Hill Camp gratefully accepts Canadian Tire 
points which we can use for all the odds and ends    
needed to keep the camp running - things like dust pans, 
brooms, nuts and bolts.  All you have to do is give the 
camp’s telephone number at the cash instead of         
presenting the points card. Rideau Hill Camp is at          
# 613-826-2046. On behalf of the campers, many 
thanks for your continued generosity. 
 
Church office - Helen will not be in the office from May 
29 to June 18. Rev. Lynda will still get messages left on 
the phone. 
 
The UCW Luncheon will be held on Monday, June 4th, 
at St. John’s United Church at 12:00 noon.  We have  
invited St. John’s United Church Women from Bayfield 
Manor.  Also, guests from the Kemptville Lion’s Club will 
tell us about their recent trip to Guyana and their Vision 
Care Project in Guyana.  Please bring some no longer 
needed eye glasses with you to donate to the Lion’s 
Club.  
 
“There Has to be a Song” - A concert put on by Village 
Voyces and Malala Women’s Choir. This concert will be 
here at St. John’s United Church on Tues. June 14        
at 7 pm.  Goodwill offering in support of Palliative Care,  
Malala Fund for Girl’s Education and Church Outreach 
Projects. 


